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SEA GAMES TABLE TENNIS SQUAD TO MAKE SPECIAL APPEARANCE AT THE 
FRIENDS OF STTA GATHERING  
 
The “Friends of STTA” programme was initiated by our STTA President, Er. Dr Lee Bee Wah in 2011 to 
raise funds for STTA-PCF Table Tennis Programme and other STTA youth programmes and operating 
cost.  The Friends of STTA programme is one of STTA’s ongoing fund raising projects.   The STTA 
welcomes donors to make contributions of any size and any donations above $1,000 will be 
acknowledged on the STTA website for a year.  
 
To date, we are pleased to share that we have raised over $300,000 and over 150 friends have 
committed themselves to the programme.   
 
Er. Dr. Lee Bee Wah, Member of Parliament for Nee Soon GRC & President of STTA says “The 
donations we have received from our Friends of STTA programme are invaluable and give us the chance 
to achieve more success and develop more sports excellence plans.  And I am very grateful to our 
Friends of STTA for supporting my vision of grooming more local talents into Champions of tomorrow.”   
 
The friends of STTA had a wonderful time at the gathering and they had a chance to spar with the SEA 
games table tennis squad.   
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